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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 12:27 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: South Seventh and Greenview project

-----Original Message----- 
From: Anthony Scott < XXXXXXXXXX >  
Sent: Saturday, October 1, 2022 12:14 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXXXXX > 
Subject: South Seventh and Greenview project 
 
[You don't often get email from  XXXXXXXXXX . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow 
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Could you please clarify the plans for the South Seventh bike lane / street parking? It sounds like the Transportation 
Commission is moving forward with something that wasn't discussed at the September 13 informational meeting, and the 
attendees (such as myself) weren't notified about the Transportation Commission on September 20 either. 
 
The most equitable way forward would be to arrange a community Zoom meeting like the one that was held on 9/13 (with 
postcards distributed like that one) so that the Transportation Commission can explain the plans in greater detail to the 
neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tony Scott 


